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November 19, 2024 

 

Monica R. Mianecki 

Director of Solid Waste, NJSEA Parks & Stormwater Management 

1 DeKorte Park Plaza P.O. Box 640 

Lyndhurst, NJ 07071 

 

Dear Ms. Mianecki: 

 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection’s Division of Sustainable Waste 

Management, Bureau of Solid Waste Planning and Licensing is in receipt of a proposed 

amendment to the NJSEA District Solid Waste Management Plan (Plan) dated November 7, 

2024. This amendment to the Plan proposes a formal name change from the NJMC Vegetative 

Waste and Brush Transfer and Processing Facility to the New Jersey Sports & Exposition 

Authority (NJSEA) Multi-Class B & C Recycling Facility. The facility may receive, store, 

process, and transfer source separated Class B recyclable materials including brush, tree parts, 

and leaves (provided they are not composted) separately or in a comingled manner. The facility 

may receive, store, process, and transfer Class C recyclable materials including grass, yard 

trimmings, and leaves separately or in a comingled manner. The combined daily amounts of 

Class B and Class C recyclable materials may not exceed 500 tons per day.   

 

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:26-6.11(b)14, the inclusion of a name change and daily tonnage of an 

existing facility in the NJSEA District Solid Waste Management Plan can be accomplished via 

administration action. Therefore, the County Plan amendment is hereby approved as an 

Administrative Action pursuant to N.J.A.C 7:26-6.11. 

 

If you have any questions relative to this action, please contact me at (609) 940-5805. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Jill Aspinwall, Section Chief 

Bureau of Solid Waste Planning and Licensing 
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